
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 5,2017 
 
Mr. Charles Richman, Commissioner 
NJ Department of Community Affairs 
P.O. Box 800 
Trenton, NJ 08625 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
 
The New Jersey Plumbing Inspectors Association at it’s regularly scheduled meeting on 
September 20, 2017 unanimously approved the following resolution. 
 
Whereas the Department of Community Affairs, Division of Codes and Standards has proposed 
significant changes to minor work regulations of the Uniform Construction Code. 
 
And Whereas, we the members of our association, express deep concerns regarding the changes. 
 
And Whereas we feel the safety of the public will be compromised, without the proper 
inspections. 
 
And Whereas we feel a public hearing is necessary to get everyone’s feedback regarding the 
changes to all disciplines. 
 
And Whereas we feel we need to look at other options to correct delay’s in inspections. 
 
 
 
Ronald Barbarulo 
President, NJ Plumbing Inspectors Assc. 
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